
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 

All updates can be found on 
the school website where 
there is a link to the latest 

advice from the 
government.  

www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

It has really come to light over recent weeks what a talented bunch of artists you are in Year 6! You might have seen that our 
local MP, Stuart Anderson, has launched ‘Stuart’s Art Competition’ across Wolverhampton - this is open for children age 3-16 
and artwork will be displayed on his office wall. Everyone that sends one through will receive a certificate. If you fancy entering, 
simply email a picture of your artwork to stuart.anderson.mp@parliament.uk or post it to: 

 35 Chapel Ash 

Wolverhampton 

WV3 0UF 

Home learner of the week 

Next Friday, look out for ‘home learner of the week’. We will be looking out for a piece of 
home learning that requires a special mention. 

Birthdays 

Belated ‘Happy Birthday’ wishes are winging their way to… 

 Mashood 

Happy Birthday to the following children who have birthdays coming up 
soon: 

 Shaun 

 Kian 

Woodthorne News 

Year 6—Monday 18th May  

Hello again Year 6. We hope that you are all well and happy and keeping as active as you can.  We 
know that some of you will have remembered that this week would have been SATs week. Please 
don’t worry about the fact that you won’t be doing these tests; this will be the same for all Year 6 

children across the whole country. You have worked hard this school year and made great progress. 
We will make sure that your secondary schools know which things you are really good at, and which 

things you might need a little extra help with.  
Remember that we can always be contacted at wt.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk  

Missing you all— Miss Eardly, Miss Laird, Miss Titley and Mrs Marsden 

What have you been up to? 

“I’m getting my money’s worth from Netflix! I’m making an attempt 
to be more active and tried some yoga and have been continuing to 
perfect my chocolate chip cookie recipe’ - Miss Laird. 

“I meet these guys on my walk 
everyday and have been exploring all the different routes around my 
village. I have also been experimenting making a range of delicious 
sweets and cakes. My favourite so far have been Oreo truffles!” - 
Miss Titley 

 

“Well, the daily boot camp classes have become thrice-weekly! 
We’ve been busy celebrating birthdays so there’s been lots of 
delicious cake. I’ve also tried to do a Friday Zoom catch up with 
some of my friends—the wonders of technology!” Miss Eardly 

 

“I’ve been persevering with my crocheting. I wasn’t very good at 
first but I’m really pleased I kept going. I hope to have crocheted enough squares to make a small 
blanket by the end of lockdown” - Mrs Marsden 
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